
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Admissions to All Saints Catholic High School 

 

On Monday 9th July Mrs Brady, Clerk to the Governors at All Saints Catholic High School, will be on 

site offering a ‘drop in’ session to parents of Y5 children wishing to make an application to All Saints 

for their child’s secondary education. The aim of the session is to offer support and advice to parents 

about the application process and offer practical support in terms of completing the necessary 

additional paper work required for a faith school. 

 

Applications for children wishing to start All Saints in September 2019 can be completed online, by 

paper or by telephone and you will receive a letter from the local authority advising you about the 

process. 

 

Mrs Brady will be in school from 8.30am until 9.30am on Monday 9th July. 

 

If you require any further information please contact: 

 

Mrs Brady (Clerk to the Governors) n.brady@allsaintslearning.co.uk 

 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

Mr Colclough 
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